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Special Meeting
September 9, 2004
Bid Opening Building Renovations

The purpose of the meeting was for the opening of bids for the Municipal Building

Renovations, with three separate bid areas: General, Electrical and Mechanical / HVAC.

Supervisors Larry Herman, Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened by Chairman Herman, and turned over to Mark Taylor of RAR
Engineering.

The Bids were as follows:

General Contractor:

Anderson Construction $474,500.00
Milcam $479,500.00
Grafton Construction $495,910.00
Jeemco Inc. $535,652.00
Electrical:

Blackhawk Neff $117.882.00
McCurley Electric $139,500.00
Mechanical:

Central Heating & Plumbing $78,873.00
A&B Mechanical $85,650.00
Reno Brothers $92,135.00

Motion by Larry Herman second by William Albertini to adjourn.
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